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IS ON EVERYONE’S LIPS
Tidbits Overheard. . . Didjanos. . . All The Buzzzzz!

Last Call - Sept. 2, 2020
Jamie Stewart. A long time friend who many had known over years, she was quite the 
character as many of you know. She always stuck to her opinion and was a person who tried to 
rationally defend it, a quality that is lacking in so many persons these days. When a mishap caused 
her Mollie to live at our house for a few months it was quite evident that the pup was from a loving 
household. There are many memories of Jamie, many of which are funny, endearing and many that 
out of respect should just pass along with her. I'm sure she is getting reacquainted with many who 
would be surprised to have her join them at this early time. Like it or not, she' s yours now and a 
memory to all of us until we meet again. Decades of memories and friendship. We celebrated many 
special occasions together, enjoyed countless chats and fun times, shared a few Easters or 

Thanksgivings, many happy hours, and walks about town. She was a good soul and such an 
important part of the fabric of Old New Castle and its community. Be well in your new home. You will be missed.

Bart
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& Restaurant !  River PlazaNew Castle !  302-322-3330★★

So many things are happening 
at Porto-Fino's!

• Porto-Fino's NOW OPEN for DINE-IN 
• The BAR is OPEN again 

• Reservations NOT required
Introducing our

New Limited Time Specials!! 
• Customers who placed pick-up orders are 

allowed inside
to pick up their order 

Let’s hope the worst is behind us and please stay safe 
and healthy!!! 

From all of us at Porto-Fino’s we Miss you & looking 
forward to seeing everyone again soon!

 

	James A. Whisman, Jr.  
Certified Public Accountant (CPA) Certified Financial Planner (CFP®) 

Accredited Estate Planner (AEP®) 
 

Registered Representative / Financial Advisor 

Wharton Investment Consultants 
Fiduciary Advisors 

www.afiduciaryadvisor.com 
  

700 Delaware Street, New Castle, DE 19720 
Tel: 302-239-2111   Cell: 302-383-9741   Email: jwhisman@ceteranetworks.com 

 
Our highly qualified team can help develop personalized solutions  

for your unique investment and planning needs. 
 

Reviews are scheduled often to help ensure we are working  
towards your financial objectives. 

 

      
Securities and advisory services are offered through Cetera Advisor Networks LLC, 

member FINRA/SIPC, broker/dealer and Registered Investment Advisor.  
Cetera is under separate ownership from any other named entity.	

The outage
the other night was due to a 

Delmarva Power guy wire which 
came lose and hit the MSC’s 

distribution lines and caused the 
outage. MSC crews needed to 

switch load to a different circuit 
to restore power. 

MSC crews communicated to 
Delmarva regarding the repairs 

they need to perform. 

Applications
MSC Customer Service Office Open

(Appointments Preferred)
It is the MSC’s desire to continue to limit in person interactions 
with the administrative office when possible.  Therefore, we 
encourage customers to pay on-line at 
www.newcastlemsc.delaware.gov  or pay over the phone by 
calling 866-236-8299.  Customers may also set up automatic 
payment or mail their payment to 216 Chestnut St, New Castle, 
DE 19720.  If you have a question regarding account balances or 
other related questions please review your account online.
For those customers that need to pay by cash a buzzer has been 
installed at the front door to accommodate appointments and 
walk-ins.  The size of the lobby allows for one customer to be 
serviced at a time.  MSC staff may require customers to wait 
outside while they are assisting another customer.  Please wear 
a face covering when entering the 
building.
As always feel free to call 302-323-2330 
to speak with a customer service 
representative who can assist you with 
online services.

Dedicated to Your Success and Satisfaction!

MARIANNE
CAVEN
302.588.7410
Email: mcaven@psre.com

Office: 
302.429.4500

YOUR BUSINESS AND REFERRALS ARE APPRECIATED.
Call for information on our current inventory of homes!

Best Wishes 
to All for a Safe and
Happy Labor Day!

http://www.newcastlemsc.delaware.gov
http://www.newcastlemsc.delaware.gov


222 Delaware St. New Castle, DE 302•276•7038
Monday 11-9   Tues. & Wed  Closed

Thursday-Friday 11am-11pm
Saturday 10am-11pm   Sunday 10am9pm

The patio is OPEN
Live music Thursday nights! 

Yoga Saturday morning.

Crab feast & dinner pairings monthly.  
Like us on Facebook! 

&

Tell them you saw it in the

COBBLESTONES

Next classes start August 31!
Get started at  
wilmu.edu/StartNow
WilmU is a registered trademark of Wilmington University. 
All rights reserved. ©Wilmington University 2020

Keep your 
education 
plans 
on track.

WilmU works.

4                                                                                                                  	 COBBLESTONES                                                                                       	 September 6, 2020

Be Safe Cobbles!
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New Castle
V I S I T O R 
C E N T E R 

a t  The  Arsena l  
30 Market St

New Castle, DE 19720
Open Daily · 9:30AM–4:30PM

Sun.  11:30 am - 4pm
(302) 322-2794

INFO HERE

 

New Optional Mailing Address 
for City Residents 

The City of New 
Castle today 
announced that, 
through an 
agreement with the 
United States Postal 
Service, city residents 
may now begin using 

“Historic New Castle” as their mailing 
address. 
The city has been concerned for some time 
about the confusion in the public’s mind 
between the city and the New Castle 19720 
ZIP Code. Incidents in the 62,000 
resident ZIP Code area are invariably 
reported by the State Police as happening 
‘in New Castle” (population 5,200). This 
means that many more criminal incidents 
are reported as happening in New Castle 
than there should be. There were 42 such 
incidents in a one year period. 
The city appealed to the USPS for a new 
ZIP Code, but was told that operational 
issues make that impossible. The USPS 
offered instead the use of an alternate 
name. City Council agreed and has chosen 
the name “Historic New Castle.” Council 
hopes that this change will help make a 
distinction in all types of statistics, while 
it continues to address the issue of police 
reporting. 
This change should also help reduce 
confusion among some local residents 
regarding whether they live in the city or 
not. This has been a particular problem in 
terms of elections and government 
services. 
The name “Historic New Castle” is already  
widely used and recognized. It underlines 
New Castle’s status as Delaware’s oldest 
city, incorporated in 1672. 
It is important to note that the new 
address applies only within the 
boundaries of the city and that use of the 
address is totally optional. Residents who 
wish to can continue to use “New Castle.” 
For further information, please contact 
Councilman Russell Smith at 
302-322-9801. 

http://tidesandcurrents.noaa.gov/geo.shtml?location=8551910
http://tidesandcurrents.noaa.gov/geo.shtml?location=8551910
http://www.newcastlehistory.org
http://www.newcastlehistory.org

